FORT MONROE PLANNING VISION STATEMENT

The Fort Monroe Authority, National Park Service, and City of Hampton are working
collaboratively as partners, with the Hampton Roads community, and with the American public -
to establish a clear, comprehensive, sustainable, and achievable vision to guide future reuse of
Fort Monroe. Our collective goal, as stewards of this great place is to:

Preserve the cultural, natural and recreational resources of Fort Monroe
Tell the stories that make the Fort Monroe nationally significant
Work to ensure sustainability of Fort Monroe and its surrounding neighborhoods

While our organizations have unique requirements and processes, we are committed to working
together and with the public to ensure a coordinated, comprehensive, and inclusive planning
effort. The three partners in this process agree to collaboratively plan the best Fort Monroe for
this and future generations.



